
 

 

 

 

November 2022  

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Year 7 CAT4 GL Assessments – Thursday 24th November 2022 

Earlier this term Year 7 students sat Progress Tests in Maths, English and Science. These tests provide us with a 

detailed picture of their age-standardised performance in these subjects.  

As part of the GL assessment package students will also sit CAT4 assessments, which are planned to take place on 

Thursday 24th November. 

Three tests, approximately 40 minutes each, will be sat in the Hall during periods 1, 3 and 4. This is to ensure 

students have the necessary breaks in between each section. 

These are not assessments that students should revise for or prepare for; nor should they worry about them. 

We hope that you find the outcome of these assessments as useful as we do and you will be provided with copies 

of the GL Assessment Parent reports where available.  

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs H Barker 
Assistant Principal 


